
Salvation Army Has A Few Rough Months
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The long winter seems to have taken a toll on the La Crosse Salvation Army.     Monica Nelson,
who runs the store on Copeland Avenue says they've had to dig  pretty deep into their overflow
so far this year.

(Click for Audio)

She says people were not moving out and about during the winter and therefore  there were no
shoppers or donars coming in. Nelson says things have picked up a  tad bit in the past month.
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